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Dates to Note: 

 

 Monday 13th May 

Interrelate Program‐Glenorie 

 Tuesday 14th May 

P&C meeƟng 7pm 

NAPLAN  

Final Twilight Session –staff 

 Wednesday 15th May 

NAPLAN  

 Thursday 16th May 

NAPLAN  

Assembly 2:30 

 Tuesday 21st May 

Footsteps Dance 2pm –3 pm 

 Wed 29, Thurs30, Fri 
31 May 

Senior camp‐Canberra 

 Sat 18th May 

Federal ElecƟon– stalls at 
school 

 Wed 22nd May 

NaƟonal Simultaneous Story 
Time –Literacy session whole 
school 

No assembly in Week 5 
Thursday 30th May 

 Fri 31st May 

Return of Stewart House 
Clothing Bags  due today 

 

Cross  Country: Well aŌer today’s perfect weather and smooth‐flowing event I think Mrs 
Mac would be “walking on sunshine”. Mrs McLennan had put so much into this event to 
ensure everything ran smoothly– from mapping out the course, to guiding the students, 
sharing informaƟon with staff and of course the running of the event itself today. Thank you 
Mrs McLennan for all of your hard work. Thank you to everyone who also made this won‐
derful day such a great event. Thank you: to AJ for manning the BBQ and perfecƟng the sau‐
sages; to the parents who assisted in the canteen and on the course as course marshals; to 
staff behind the scenes; to all of our students who parƟcipated and gave it their best; to 
everyone who aƩended to support their kids and cheer them on. It’s nothing short of amaz‐
ing what our beauƟful liƩle school can achieve when we all work together towards the one 
goal… and have a whole lot of fun on the way. What an amazing community! Thank you all. 

ANZAC Day:  A very big and hearƞelt thank you to all parents and students who supported 
us by aƩending the ANZAC Day march held in Glenorie on  April 25. We know it can be diffi‐
cult when this falls in the holiday period and so really appreciate the effort made to have so 
many of our wonderful children so smartly aƫred marching under our school banner. Con‐
gratulaƟons to our two captains for their accurate and clear reading in front of such a large 
audience and to all of our students on their commendable behavior during the ceremony.  

Senior Camp: Years 5 and 6 will be joining senior students from Annangrove and Hillside 
schools on a three day trip to Canberra this year on 29th, 30th, 31st May. Please remember 
that the full payment is due next week by May 17.  

Footsteps Dance: Our dance sessions will commence on Tuesday 21st (Week 3). Sessions 
last for 30 mins per class and are run by the Footsteps dance teachers; supervised by the 
classroom teachers. As this is part of our PDHPE program, it is expected that all students will 
parƟcipate. Please ensure permission slips are returned promptly along with payment. 

Earn and  Learn: Woolies Earn and Learn commenced on the 1st May. We hope you will 
support our school by collecƟng the sƟckers and bringing them to school. We have unƟl 
June 25th to collect these. Each year we are able to get a number of new resources from 
this process for your children to enjoy. 

Interrelate:  This evening program is run by Interrelate at Glenorie school, for both stu‐
dents and families to aƩend together. It enables enƟre student groups to receive the same 
credible informaƟon at the same Ɵme, to then be conƟnued in conversaƟons at home with 
the student's families. The program (which has been postponed from last Monday  due to 
unforeseen circumstances) will now be held this Monday evening 13th May. Glenorie school 
will be accepƟng payment at the door if you have not already paid and would be interested 
in this program for you and your child. (InformaƟon was sent home in a previous news‐
leƩer.) 

NAPLAN:  A reminder that NAPLAN tesƟng will take place for students in years 3 and 5 
next Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Please ensure your children are at school on Ɵme. 

Premier’s SporƟng Challenge:  All students will take part in a ten‐week challenge this term 
to keep acƟve and increase their acƟviƟes to include more physical moments in their day. 
Staff members are also taking on this challenge for the same period. 

Assemblies: Assemblies commence again from Thursday 16th May, 2:30 pm. 

School Photos: Please mark your calendar for 24th June. 

P&C MeeƟng: Next Tuesday 14th May at 7pm. Come and have your say. 



Mothers’ Day Gifts 
Students will be making Mother’s day gifts this 

week. 

Gifts are $5.00 per gift.  The money needs to be 
at school by Thursday 9th May. 

The gifts will be ready to go home on Thursday 
or Friday. 

 

Days to note: 

Mondays = Library, Canteen 

Tuesday = PE (sports uniform) 

Wednesdays = Scripture 

Thursdays = Assembly every 2nd week 

Friday = Sports day  

Professional Learning Twilight Sessions 

Staff at Middle Dural PS will be under‐
taking Professional Learning sessions 
from 4pm to 6pm throughout semester 
1 2019. This will be extra PL in lieu of 
the addiƟonal pupil free day on Decem‐
ber 20th 2019. This will not impact up‐
on students/ student learning in any 
way. 

PL sessions are: 

Tuesday 12/2/2019 ,  19/3/2019,  14/5/2019   4pm‐6pm 

Our P&C will be meeting on  

Tuesday 14th May at 7:00pm  

in the school library. 

These meeƟngs are short, fun and best of all …..             

  PRODUCTIVE!!! 

We would love you to join us to help keep this school 
the amazing  place it is and to ensure your children 
gain the benefits that previous years have been able to 
experience through the many efforts of P&C parƟcipa‐
Ɵon and guidance. 

We have found that enormous tasks have fallen on but 
a few. It’s Ɵme we all shared the load a liƩle.  

Why not come along to be a voice to be heard. Share 
your thoughts. Maybe offer some assistance in some 
small way. We would really enjoy your company. 

A small reminder to parents that if you have any con‐
cerns at all regarding your child, their work or an issue 
with another child in the school, we ask that you please 
speak to the class teacher to clarify the situaƟon. 
SomeƟmes things are not quite as they seem. 

Do remember that in a small school, teachers are ex‐
tremely busy, covering anything from 2 to 4 duƟes a 
day as well as preparaƟon and marking. It may be, 
therefore, beƩer to make an appointment to ensure 
saƟsfacƟon all round. 

Ann Mills 

Principal 

Middle Dural PS 

Heard after the completion of the Cross Country race: 

“If everyone had just run a bit 

slower, I would have won!” 

Classroom Diffusers 

This term we will be using a doterra essential oil 
diffuser in each classroom. The oils we will be 
diffusing are Frankincense and On Guard. These 
oils are both antibacterial and anti viral and will 
clean the air of germs and help prevent the 
spread of coughs and colds through the coming 
winter months. 

We will start using these diffusers in the class-
rooms next week.  

If you have any objections to the use of these dif-
fusers please see the classroom teachers. 


